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Diabetic Supply Changes for Nevada Medicaid 

Effective January 1, 2018, the Nevada Medicaid preferred diabetic blood-glucose monitors and test strips 

will be products from LifeScan Inc. and Trividia Health.  Products from Abbott Diabetes Care, Inc. are no 

longer preferred by Nevada Medicaid.  Recipients with an Abbott Diabetes Care monitor can obtain a one-

time replacement monitor at no cost from one of the preferred companies.  This monitor may be obtained 

through a pharmacy or by contacting the manufacturer directly.   

Below is the list of the only monitors covered for Nevada Medicaid recipients effective January 1, 2018:   

LifeScan Inc. 
a Johnson & Johnson company 

Trividia Health 

OneTouch® Ultra®2 System 

OneTouch® UltraMini® System  

OneTouch® Verio® Flex System 

OneTouch® Verio® System 

OneTouch® Verio®IQ System 

TRUE METRIX® Meter Kit 

TRUE METRIX® AIR Meter Kit 

To receive a OneTouch® brand monitor,  

call (866) 359-5433 and reference order code 

446NVM001  

or visit www.OneTouch.orderpoints.com  

To receive a TRUE METRIX® brand 

monitor, call (866) 788-9618 Monday 

through Friday between  

5 a.m. and 4 p.m. Pacific Time 

Recipients who are legally blind may obtain specialized monitors through the prior authorization process.   

 

http://www.onetouch.orderpoints.com/

